
Dear Kegger Club Member,  

       Thank you for being a part of Kegger Club!  The money generated by Sausage Fest 

benefits the students of Christ the King School. Your support through Kegger Club 

enables the school to provide a well-established level of excellence in Catholic 

education and we simply couldn’t do it without you! 

        As a token of our appreciation, Kegger Club members who donate a minimum of 

$100.00 will receive a coupon for a Free Sausage and Free Beverage to be redeemed 

at Sausage Fest 2025, September 19th & 20th.  We will need to receive your 

contribution by September 1st 2025 in order to mail your coupons in time for Sausage 

Fest. 

 

Please mail the bottom half of this letter to: 

CK Sausage Fest Kegger Club 

ATTN:  Usa Sondag 

1122 Long Ave. 

Richland, WA 99352 

        Thank you for your continued generosity!  See you at Sausage Fest! 
Sincerely,  
Christ the King School Kegger Club Committee  
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

2025 Kegger Club Membership 
(Each Keg Sponsorship is valued at $100.00)  

Make checks payable to Christ the King Sausage Fest and please note Kegger Club in 
the memo line. 

           Enclosed is my donation in the amount of $ _____________ 

Name:                                                                          Phone:     

Address:  

E-mail:   

Family Name or Business Information you would prefer on the Kegger Club Banner if 
different than above: 

 

Thank you for your support!  
Questions? Contact:  sausagefestkeggerclub@gmail.com 

mailto:sausagefestkeggerclub@gmail.com

